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Letter sent to Board of Supervisors by" El Dorado County Taxpayers For Quality

Growth"??
2 messages

Steven Proe <trails-first@att.net> Mon, Nov 18, 2019 at 10:48 AM
Reply-To: Steven Proe <trails-first@att.net>

To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Cc: Planning El Dorado Commission <planning@co.el-dorado.ca.us>, "rommel.pabalinas@edcgov.us"
<rommel.pabalinas@edcgov.us>

Dear Clerk of the Board: per our conversation today please forward these comments
to the Board and County Council besides the other departs in El Dorado County that
may have a interest in our comments.

Thank you for you courtesy in your response to me today, please send me a CC
when you send out this Notice and comments to all.

Thank You
Steven Proe

For the El Dorado County Taxpayers For Quality Growth

Hi Mel: When last we spoke you stated that you would check on the settlement
agreement between El Dorado Taxpayers For Quality Growth and the El Dorado
County Board of Supervisors on the proposed Carson Creel issue, preapplication.
You stated that you would send me any information so that we could comment to the
Board prior to the hearing,

| have not received anything in-addition to the Board notice...

We have been denied the opportunity to comment on the information that | had
supplied to you and that you had stated you would check up on and get back to us
as you were not aware of this settlement agreement between EL Dorado County and
the El Dorado County Taxpayers for Quality Growth?

| have read thru the document that you sent out last week and am not sure this issue
if it was evaluated sufficiently in that document or not?

| have attached correspondence below for your information and request a written
response to where it has been included in any way in your report to Anyone
Including your report/exhibits or any other correspondence's with the El Dorado
County Board of Supervisors. (see below)
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Hi Chrysa:

| am so sorry about the delay in getting back to you on the proposal outlined in your
letter dated December 4, 2018.

The proposal was to rezone roughly 90 acres of research and development and
industrial land to age-restricted, “senior” single family residential.

| appreciate your patience while | gathered opinions from our group.

| circulated the letter and the accompanying traffic analysis report to the El Dorado
County Taxpayers for Quality Growth and other community members for their input.

| received a number of comments back.

The consensus is to retain the current conditions presented in the Carson Creek
Settlement Agreement.

While we might appreciate some aspects of the proposal, the collective thought was
not to alter the planning and balance of what was developed for the settlement.

Again, thank you for seeking our input
and patiently waiting for my reply.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.
Best Regards,

Bill

(916) 764-0917 cell
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| circulated the letter and the accompanying traffic analysis report to the El Dorado
County Taxpayers for Quality Growth and other community members for their input.

| received a number of comments back.

The consensus is to retain the current conditions presented in the Carson Creek
Settlement Agreement.

While we might appreciate some aspects of the proposal, the collective thought was
not to alter the planning and balance of what was developed for the settlement.
Again, thank you for seeking our input and patiently waiting for my reply.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.
Best Regards,

Bill

(916) 764-0917 cell

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Mon, Nov 18, 2019 at 11:14 AM
To: Steven Proe <trails-first@att.net>

Thank you. Appropriate public comment provided for upcoming agenda items will be added to the corresponding file.

Office of the Clerk of the Board

El Dorado County

330 Fair Lane, Placerville, CA 95667
530-621-5390

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s), except as otherwise permitted. Unauthorized interception,
review, use, or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy
Act. If you are not the intended recipient, or authorized to receive for the intended recipient, please contact the sender
and destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you for your consideration.

[Quoted text hidden]

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1?ik=35d558a9e7 &view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A165056655770556808 1 &simpl=msg-f%3A16505665577... 3/3



